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Auction Canceled 
TUESDAY, MARCH 24, 2020  *   LOOMIS, CA   *   2 CENTS

SPONSORS:

THANK YOU for your 
generous support. Your 
sponsorship donation 
will automatically roll 
over to next year’s 
auction and we will 
continue to advertise 
you as such throughout 
next year! 

QUESTIONS: 
Please continue to 
contact Jennie Kincade 
(jenniekincade@ymail.co
m) with any questions, 
suggestions, donations 
and support! :)  

 

DONATIONS: BASKET $:  

ONLINE AUCTION   
to take place on 

May 2, 2020!

THANK YOU to all the families 
who generously donated $5/per 
student to go towards auction 
basket items and materials. We 
will be applying this $ to the same 
efforts for next year’s auction now. 

All donations collected this year will 
be saved to use at next year’s 
auction with the exception of any 
donation with an expiration date. 
Those will be available to bid on 
during the silent ONLINE auction 
that will be held on May 2, 2020! 

COVID-19 pandemic and CA 
mandates require the Roaring 
20’s Gala at the Blue Goose on 
May 2, 2020 to be canceled...

It is with heavy hearts that we announce the 
cancellation of LBCS’s “Event of the Decade”, our 
Roaring 20’s auction fundraiser. Thank you to 
EVERYONE (committee members, donors, 
sponsors, teachers and families) for all of your 
hard work and support over the past several 
months in preparation for this. Special thanks to 
our fearless auction chair, Jennie Kincade, for her 
vision, leadership and determination to make this 
the best auction yet! 

While unprecedented circumstances are putting a 
halt on our fundraising efforts this year, we are 
excited to announce that we will be bringing the 
Roaring 20’s back for next year’s auction which 
has been (re)scheduled for SATURDAY, APRIL 
24, 2021! Mark your calendars NOW and stay 
tuned for lots of updates along the way. 

In an effort to continue to raise MUCH 
NEEDED funds for our school, we will be 
holding an ONLINE ONLY silent auction 
on May 2, 2020 through GiveSmart. 
Items to bid on will include teacher 
experiences, classroom art projects, 
highly sought after school items (i.e 
parking spot, street sign, paint the rock) 
as well as a few other collected 
community donations. Detailed 
instructions on how to create an account 
and bid through GiveSmart will be sent 
out shortly, so please be on the lookout. 
Now, more than ever, we are asking for 
everyone’s support as we strive to 
maintain our school community and 
fundraising efforts so that we can 
continue to provide a plethora of 
resources and extracurriculars to the 
students for the upcoming school year. 
THANK YOU AND STAY TUNED FOR 
MORE ONLINE AUCTION UPDATES! 
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